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May 21,2012 

AMERICAN POSTAL WORKERS UNION 
P.O.W.E.R. COMMITTEE 

announces 
its 

Applications may be picked up at the 
APWU office located at 
20530 Southfield Road 

Detroit, MI 48235 
313 532-9305 

All Applications MUST be returned to the above address - ATTENTION 
P.O. W.E.R. Committee by the close of business on Friday, June 22,2012. 

In Solidarity, 

nn!IBT#243 

Sandra Carey, Coordinator 
Carol Anderson, Assistant Coordinator 
Teresa Dickerson, Recording Secretary 
Karen Catlin, Treasurer 
Vanessa Williams, Organization 

Striving to Maintain Democracy, Equality and Integrity for all People 


